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Oregon's mail-in voting has worked and been secure for as long as it has been in-

place.  Mail-in voting allows people who cannot get that time off work, infirm (such as 

older people or retired veterans), or who cannot otherwise physically get to a polling 

place to exercise their constitutionally-mandated right to vote.  This is an obvious ploy 

to restrict voting rights. 


